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Another Year Filled with the Lord’s Miracles 

At the Crossroads Chapel, it was another year filled 

with the Lord’s Miracles at the Minnesota State 

Fair. We had numerous people that we prayed for 

to receive Jesus Christ as their Lord and Savior, and 

we prayed for the needs of thousands. We gave 

away 5,000 Bibles and 5,000 Christian Music CDs, 

along with thousands of children’s crafts that 

shared the Gospel Message. 

Building Projects 

The building projects headed up by our Vice 

President Terry Schueveiller, were amazing 

accomplishments which included a new side garage 

door, a finished new side entrance door to our 

building, and a new heating system so that the 

building can be used year around for Ministry. PLT! 

 

Board of Directors 

In 2019 and early 2020 Crossroads Chapel/Crossroads 

Ministries added some new faces to our Board of 

Directors; Terry Francis from Minnesota Adult Teen 

Challenge, a former Board Member Drew Saterdalen is 

back on the Board, and Larry Kutzler from CitySites Urban 

Media who does our blogs and podcasts. 

Outreach Ministries 

Incredible success with one of our Outreach Ministries 

that we do yearly with the St Paul Vulcans where they use 

our building for their Winter Carnival Sledding Event they 

hold for kids at the Fairgrounds. This event brings families 

together for outdoor winter fun, and the Vulcan’s collect 

thousands of dollars of food that they give to needy 

families in the Twin Cities. 

 

 

 

Greetings from the Crossroads Chapel! 
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Carpet Project 

Crossroads Chapel is in need of carpeting the 

Chapel floor. The cost will be approximately $8,000. 

If you, your Church, your Ministry, your Business, or 

your Organization wants to donate to this project, 

we will be Honored and Blessed. We are a 501-3C 

Organization so your Donation is tax deductible. 

See our Donate Button at the top of our Website 

where you can Donate Online securely. If you 

prefer, you can mail us a check: 

Crossroads Ministries 
2515 White Bear Ave 
Suite 8A-200 
Maplewood MN 55109 
 
Building Available Year Around 
 
If you, your Church, your Ministry, your Business, or 
your Organization is looking for a building to help 
you with an event, please reach out to us as our 
building can be used year around. 

 
 
 

Coffee at The Cross 

One of our Board Members, our Chaplain Chris 

Heeb, will be doing a Bible Study called ‘Coffee at 

the Cross’ starting late this spring on Saturday 

nights. Look for times and dates on our Website. 

 

Crossroads Gathering 

The Crossroads Chapel will be holding a Crossroads 

Gathering Event on Saturday, May 2, 2020 at 7pm 

at the Crossroads Chapel at the Minnesota State 

Fair. Join us for an evening of Music, Food, 

Fellowship, and Sharing the Crossroads Vision. We 

believe our Lord is doing mighty work at the 

Fairgrounds and we would love for you to be part 

of it. See details on our Website. 

 


